June 21, 2024

Dear Ms. Swartz,

Please accept this letter as formal notification of my resignation from my position as a Special
Education Teaching Assistant and Job Coach at Scotia-Glenville High School effective June 30,
2024. It's been a tough decision on my part as I've loved working in this school district for so
many years now! I started out subbing at all the different schools in our district to landing a
permanent position as a job coach for the past 6 years! I was recently offered a full time position
as a care manager working for LifePlan CCO and my family and I feel that this will be a better
fit for me going forward as my kids get older and go off to college.

[ will continue to come to all the sporting events as well as watch these amazing plays this school
puts out! It has been a privilege and a pleasure to work with the students and staff in this district!

Sincerely,

Maria Wagner



